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M E M O R A N D U M
TO: 

Math Department
FROM: 

Kathy Savage, Associate Dean 

DATE:


11/7/04
SUBJECT:
Change in Math 119
The proposed changes in the Math 119 prerequisite and in course content are supported by the College of Business Administration.   These changes have been evaluated by a subcommittee of math and business faculty, and have been formally approved by the College of Business Administration curriculum committee.   









